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SB 916 is a bad idea. It amounts to government sponsorship of strikes. There is no 

logic behind doing so, except an excess of empathy. The sponsors of this bill are 

saying, "Oh, it is so so hard for those poor oppressed workers. Let us help them with 

other people's money". If you want to go to extremes and loose the Democratic 

majority in Oregon, keep trying to pass bills like this. 


